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Loaded with pamphlets, Andrew Fitzpatrick and Abigail Allshouse leave the Study
Abroad Fair on Wednesday afternoon (Oct. 22) in the Lavin-Bernick Center on the
Tulane University uptown campus. Sponsored by the Office of Study Abroad, the
event is an opportunity for students to speak with representatives from international
universities and academic programs.
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Myriam Huet, center, program manager with the Center for Public Service, browses
the displays at the annual fair.



Sophomore Sarah Levinson, left, signs up to receive information regarding a
program in Costa Rica after speaking with Valerie McGinley, director of planning and
management with the Stone Center for Latin American Studies.



